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(Total Aid Package compared to Tuition & Fees)

Total Aid for Students with Documented Need – CU Boulder

Adjusted Gross Income (Household)

FY 2020 to FY 2024

• Total aid (sum of 
federal, state, 
institutional aid and 
other scholarships) as a 
% of need. 

• No loans included.

• Total number of 
students with need is 
defined as Cost of 
Attendance (COA) minus 
Expected Family 
Contribution (EFC) 
being greater than zero.  

• Income range based on 
Adjusted Gross Income 
(AGI).

• Dataset limited to 
resident UG students 
with need applying for 
financial aid.  

Federal Grants

State Grants

Institutional Aid

Other Scholarship

Tuition & Fees

https://www.cu.edu/affordability
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(Total Aid Package compared to Tuition & Fees)

Total Aid for Students with Documented Need – UCCS

Adjusted Gross Income (Household)

FY 2020 to FY 2024

• Total aid (sum of 
federal, state, 
institutional aid and 
other scholarships) as a 
% of need. 

• No loans included.

• Total number of 
students with need is 
defined as Cost of 
Attendance (COA) minus 
Expected Family 
Contribution (EFC) 
being greater than zero.  

• Income range based on 
Adjusted Gross Income 
(AGI).

• Dataset limited to 
resident UG students 
with need applying for 
financial aid.  

Federal Grants

State Grants

Institutional Aid

Other Scholarship

Tuition & Fees

https://www.cu.edu/affordability
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(Total Aid Package compared to Tuition & Fees)

Total Aid for Students with Documented Need – CU Denver

Adjusted Gross Income (Household)

FY 2020 to FY 2024

• Total aid (sum of 
federal, state, 
institutional aid and 
other scholarships) as a 
% of need. 

• No loans included.

• Total number of 
students with need is 
defined as Cost of 
Attendance (COA) minus 
Expected Family 
Contribution (EFC) 
being greater than zero.  

• Income range based on 
Adjusted Gross Income 
(AGI).

• Dataset limited to 
resident UG students 
with need applying for 
financial aid.  

Federal Grants

State Grants

Institutional Aid

Other Scholarship

Tuition & Fees

https://www.cu.edu/affordability
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